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In the article by OKAFOR et al., titled “Detection of Multidrug-Resistant Staphylococci in Beef Pro-
cessing Line,” published in the April issue of Veterinary Sciences and Practices (Vet Sci Pract. 2023; 
18(1), 25-30; DOI: 10.51​52/Ve​tSciP​ract.​2023.​22264​4), the authorship order has been changed. The 
authorship order was mistakenly recorded incorrectly during the production stage, and the PDF file 
has been updated to reflect the existing authorship order at the time of submission. The second last 
name of Umunna MADUBUIKE has been added to the article. The author's last name has been revised 
to MADUBUIKE ANYANWU. The institutional information of the co-authors Simeon CHIBUKO OKAFOR 
and Umunna MADUBUIKE ANYANWU was inadvertently not included during the production stage and 
has been added to the PDF file as the second affiliation. The added institution is the Department of 
Veterinary Pathology and Microbiology, University of Nigeria, Nsukka.

You can access the updated version of the article through the following link:

https​://ve​terin​arysc​ience​s-ata​unipr​ess.o​rg/en​/dete​ction​-of-m​ultid​rug-r​esist​ant-s​taphy​lococ​ci-in​- 
beef​-proc​essin​g-lin​e-166​03
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